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Daily Start & End Times — Monday to Friday 

All Classes — 8.45 am (prompt) until 3:20 pm         

Attendance for last week: Class 1 — 94.3%     Class 2 — 94.3%    

Class 3 — 93.8%         Class 4 – 92.5%                    Whole School — 93.6% 

Friday 10th June 2022 

Headteacher Awards: 

Class 1: Owen for being so 
respectful of our equipment in Class 
1. Keira for her momentous effort in 
her learning all week this week! 

Class 2: Olivia for showing 
confidence to have a go in maths and 
Braxton for fabulous progress in his 
reading.  

Class 3: Ethan for his perseverance and diligence in all subjects. Freddie for giving his 
very best in all subjects and for his creativity and his incredible general knowledge. 

Class 4: Ada and Lorelai for their amazing independent writing.  

Dr Walker Reading Award for this week is Enoch. 

Politeness Cup for this week is Ehren. 

School News: 

Welcome Back - We hope you all had a nice half term break and enjoyed all the Jubilee 
Celebrations. We have got a busy few weeks with school trips and other events being 
organised before the end of this academic year. 

Sports Day – Please join us on Friday for our annual sports day event (weather 
permitting) All welcome from 1.00pm. Please bring your own chairs. 

Art Club – On Thursdays after school Art Club will be taking place for the 6 weeks till 
the end of term. Please log into ParentPay and pay for this club. 

Cakes / Scones – FACES will be selling refreshments at Sports Day on Friday and would 
appreciate donations of cakes and scones. Please bring all donations into school on 
Thursday next week. Many thanks. 

Canal Trip – Class 1 are going on a very exciting trip on Monday 20th June. They are 
travelling by coach to Penkridge for a canal boat trip. Please log into ParentPay and give 
consent and pay the voluntary contribution so that this trip can go ahead. Many thanks 
to those who have paid already. 

Class 3 – Miss Bryant has arranged for Class 3 to attend the Festival of Countryside 
Living on Monday 27th June. Many thanks to Ms Rittenhouse for her help with this. 
Please return the consent forms as soon as possible.    S. Shaw 

DIARY DATES  

THE WEEK 
AHEAD 

Monday 13th June 

Staff Meeting 3.30pm 

20 Is Plenty 3.30pm     
St. Editha’s Church 

 

Tuesday 14th June 

 

 

Wednesday 15th June 

Gardening Club 3.30-
4.30pm 

 

Thursday 16th June 

Art Club 3.30-4.30pm 

 

Friday 17th June 

Sports Day 1.00pm 

Multi Sports Club 3.30-
4.30pm 

 



Class 1 News 
Ola– we have been learning about children of the world this week. 
We have been on many trips to Ghana, Italy, China and Brazil and 
looked at what games the children play, what food they eat and how 
their school days look. We noticed what was similar and what was 
different! We have been looking at addition in Maths and the chil-
dren are really wowing me with their knowledge of teen numbers! As 
you can see from the pictures—I think making pizza this week has 
been the biggest success! Miss Cooper managed to make 18 in the 
morning. Thank you to Rebecca and Irene for all their help in cook-
ing them! 

Class 2 news 
  I have loved having Class 2 back this week, we are ready to see what this 

half term has in store!  

We started the week with our very special visit to Sri Lanka, all the children 
loved their plane journey to start off our new RE topic.  

The children in Class 2 have also been working on their fractions in maths 
and finding quarters and three quarters. It has been wonderful to see their 

progress throughout the week. 

If you have any questions or queries please do not hesitate to contact me via Dojo or 
email. 

Any queries or questions don’t hesitate to contact me via dojo or email. 

Reception have started a transition. This week 
they joined Class 2 on the big playground and 
they enjoyed joining in with their games. It is a 
pleasure to see new friendship groups forming 
and old ones reigniting!! All is well! Next week 
Reception will be going into Class 2 for a story 
time. They may even get a chance of doing 
‘independent learning’ (Busy Bee) there too. 



Class 3 News 

This week’s newsletter is written by Poppy and Freddie. 

We have had so many fun lessons this week. In English, 
we have been doing lots of drama and acting predicting 
what would happen next in our story—The Leopard in 

the Golden Cage. We have also found out the 
four rules for speech marks. We have had a 

blast learning about the Roman Gods. We have 
had a go at sketching them in our art books 

too. Maths has involved learning about angles 
and how to spot them. We know what right, 

acute, obtuse, reflex angles are and that they 
are measured in degrees with a protractor. 
The icing on the cake this week was Miss 

Bryant telling us that we are going on a school 
trip to Harper Adams on Monday 27th June 
to attend the Festival of Countryside Living. 

 

 

Class 4 News 

It has been a wonderful first week back at school 
this week and Class 4 are ready for the last half 

term of the year. 

In English, we started the week with planning and 
writing our own version of the next chapter in our 
book, Percy Jackson and the Lightning Thief—Mr 
Shaw even came and had a look at the work. I was 
so impressed with what the children produced, the 
descriptions and the punctuation used was amazing. 

They should be very proud. 

We were also scientists this week as we tested 
different materials to see whether they were 
soluble or insoluble and tested whether they 
dissolved in water. Great fun was had by all! 

If you have any questions or queries please do not hesitate 
to contact me via Dojo or email. 

 


